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To:    Student’s, Parent’s, Staff and District Patron’s 
 
From:    Lonnie A. Luepker, Superintendent 
 
Date:  7/14/20 
 
RE:  Return to Learn 
 
I would like to thank everyone for completing our Return to Learn surveys.  As I’m writing 
you this note (realizing it may change before I finish) I want you to know that the District 
Leadership Teams have been working throughout this time on plans for coming back in 
this fall.  The District Leadership Team will reconvene the last week of July to finalize 
district plans for returning to school. Currently school will start in a normal school setting on 
August 24th. We will let you know our finalized plans in early August.   Thank you for your 
patience as we continue to make plans for your child’s education as safe for students and 
staff as possible.  
 
 


